

Lydgate Junior School

Headteacher: Mrs R Hurding Acting Deputy Head: Mrs B Noble Manchester Road, Crosspool, Sheffield, S10 5DP Telephone: 0114 2669500



Website: <u>www.lydgatejunior.co.uk</u> Email: enquiries@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk

12.09.22

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have recently set up a school Facebook page and will soon be setting up individual class Twitter pages for parents to see children's learning and work and keep up to date with communications. In order for pupils to be posted on our social media sites, we need to receive permission from parents.

We are also taking this opportunity to update all other permissions that we ask for from parents so that we have the most up to date information.

We understand that our new Y3 starters will have just provided this information on their data collection forms, but please can you still complete this form as the permissions have slightly changed.

Please can all parents follow the below link to complete the online form (one form per child) as soon as possible.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=v3mdwHhzMU2pWsDQPymUg9tBehkBrXhKpj5MPcSDDTxUMjU4OFIVUktMSDY3SVZUS00wSVgzSDNXVS4u

Thank you, Mrs R Hurding







